MRLA BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
10/11/2022
The board of directors for Marias River Livestock Association met at Marias Valley Golf Course Clubhouse on Tuesday, October 11, 2022. President, Dean Lerum, called the meeting to order. In attendance were: Dean Lerum, Clayton Gernaat, Chris Kimmet, Becky Kimmet, Mike Hoggan, Maureen Hoggan, Lance Stokes, Marvin Kimmet, Butch Gillespie and Carrie Lerum.
Clayton moved and Chris seconded to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Motion carried. Clayton moved and Chris seconded to accept the Treasurer’s Report. Motion carried. There were no bills or correspondence. Clayton moved to join the Rocky Mountain Front Farm Bureau. Motion carried.
Old Business:
Clayton reported on the Rocky Mountain Front Bear meeting that was held in Choteau, MT. 

Dean talked about what he would like to talk about for the Annual Meeting. He would like to present new policy, Ag tax exemptions, county disaster declaration, and bears. Dean will work on policy with Clayton and present proposed policy in the next few weeks. Laura Kessler will present new programs available from FSA. Rich Roth with Montana Stockgrowers will give a report, and Butch Gillespie will talk about State wide happenings.

Becky reported that the radio ads for the Rib Tickler have started. We will have 4-Hers helping again this year. Wylie doesn’t want us to set up a stage for him but we will have a backdrop. We talked about hiring a photographer for the evening. Ticket sales are available online. Posters and tickets were handed out to board members to distribute. Carrie also assigned people to potential sponsors.

The MRLA Christmas party will be Wednesday, December 14th at the Frontier at 5:30 p.m.

Maureen reminded the board to please renew their memberships online before the annual meeting.

Clayton moved and Chris seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried.

Respectfully,
Carrie Lerum, Sec. 


